
 

 

Wednesday 11 May 2022 

Dear Parents / Carers  

Pre-School – 3 Year Old Room -  Pirate’s Day! 

As part of our topic, the 3 year old room will be having a Pre-School ‘Pirate’s Day’ on 
Tuesday 24 May 2022. 
 
There will be lots of fun pirate themed activities during your child’s session. 
 
Children are invited to come to Pre- School dressed as a pirate. If your child does not have a 
pirate outfit please do not feel you have to buy one especially as we will be making pirate 
hats etc in class.  
 
Kind Regards 
 
Mrs E McGunigall 
Headteacher  
 
 
 
 
 
   


